Home Activities ~ Literacy Summer 2 2017

The following are our phonemes that we will be revisiting and our 'Word of the Week'. We will be reintroducing the sounds as part of our handwriting programme when we particularly concentrating on the formation of the letters. There are also some suggestions for activities that you may wish to do with your child at home to support our literacy in the classroom during this half term.

Date	Word of week	Jolly Phonics Sounds
5/06/17	like	d
12/06/17	there	g.q
19/6/17	out	f
26/06/17	have	e,s
3/07/17	SO	Z
10/07/17	do	V,W
17/7/17	what	х

In addition to the above, here are a few other activities that you could do at home to help your child:

- Help your child record some facts about other countries.
- Encourage your child to know their address and possibly have a go at writing some of it.
- Make little books based around trips out your child can tell you what to write and help with the pictures. It would be great to see their masterpieces!
- Help your child to practise writing letter families (see above) using the letter formations given in 'Welcome Evening booklet'. Letter writing could be in pens, crayons, paint, soil, water on the patio whatever is available and fun!
- Consolidate your child's knowledge of sounds and/or previous words of the week by 'spotting them' in the environment and in books you share.